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Sanchez, Mike

From: Denise Suits [denise.suits@chathamnc.org]

Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2009 10:57 AM
To: Sanchez, Mike

Subject: Road Names for Briar Chapel
Importance: High

Hey Mike,

Serenity Hills Cir. and Hillcreek Blvd. were approved by this office in September of 2006. If there are any further
questions please feel free to contact me at 545-8163 or by email.

Denise Suits

4/9/2009



